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High Peak Borough Council Planning 

 PO Box 136 

Buxton 

SK17 1AQ 

OBJECTION to reference no HPK/2016/0036 

Proposed demolition of existing garages and erection of two semi-detached houses  

Garage Site Rear of Shrewsbury Street 
Glossop 
Derbyshire 
SK13 7AN 

 

Dear  Mr Ollerenshaw 

We live  at number 21 Shrewsbury Street and believe that we will be directly affected by the proposed 

development on the above named site, therefore are writing to ask that HPBC refuse this planning 

application from Mr Stephen Bickell 

Herein are our comments and objections relating to this planning application: 

Having studied the plans available to view on the HPBC website we are of the opinion that we will 
suffer a loss of privacy as the side elevation of the proposed property has 3 windows that will directly 
overlook our garden and rear bedroom window. Since buying the property in 1978 we have never 
been overlooked in such an oppressive manner. 

The building  will be visually overbearing and only a few meters from our kitchen window, as such  
reducing the amount of  natural light that can be received into our Kitchen. Our kitchen is in fact a 
single story extension and does not appear to be reflected on the plans that have been submitted and 
feel that this point should be taken into consideration.  

Shrewsbury Street  is already a busy and congested road; this additional concentration of traffic and 
potential  roadside parking  will cause traffic problems to a route already used as a rat run by many. 
This has the potential to cause a safety hazard for other motorists. 

We invite you to visit our home to verify that these objections are valid. 

Should you require any additional information, clarification of any comments made, or would like to 
arrange a visit to our home; do not hesitate to contact us on 01457 510027. 

Yours Sincerely, 

Mr G Livesey 



 


